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I am contacting you with regards to South Staffs taking comments on its plans to build
houses in Lower Penn, Radford Lane and Langley Road,.

I am a Wolverhampton resident and live on . One of my many concerns about
building extra houses is the effect it will have on the local roads such as Bhylls Lane. It is
already a busy road used by children going to and from local schools. It would mean extra
traffic for us.

Also the local schools are full so with more families moving into the new houses would
South Staffs fund the local Wolverhampton schools? Schools are already struggling with
funding.

Local Doctors are also full, where would the new patients go?

Please consider the local residents. Surely there is land in South Staffs that could be built
on rather than what is left of the beautiful green spaces in Wolverhampton

Regards
Joanne Soars
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